Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Updates
Andrew Teal
1/15-1/26/17
· Attended Bayfield County Security Training-it largely addressed active shooter situations
· Attended Northwoods CWMA meeting with partners-we mostly discussed the plant species that we targeted last year and what we want to aim for this year, where, and who would cover those areas. Surveying and monitoring was also discussed, and we will get into that more at the next meeting.
· Went to an Invasive Species ID Day planning session with fellow collaborator Susan Nelson-we identified themes and speakers we would like at each event, and how to procure more funds to expand the event some more. 
· Assembled the main body of the report we send in to the DNR to corroborate our expenses, activities, and request for partial repayment. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Visited Lake Namakagon Community Hall with stakeholders from the DNR, USFS, GLIFWC, Harmony Environmental, and the Lake Namakagon community and town to update the Lake Namakagon Aquatic Plant Management Plan. The goal of this meeting was to update the goals in this plan, and what steps to follow in each scenario. This will be a guiding star for future lake management. 

